
Chipman Minto Lions Club 

Due to financial considerations, we have decided to close our Lions Building at 

Salmon River until the end of March.  Our regular monthly meetings will be held 

in local restaurants.  Any club wishing to visit during our closure should contact 

Lion Barry or Lion Murray for further information. 

 

Lion Barry 

 


